Niagara Gazette

Native American student club lends support to Turtle preservation effort

MARK SCHEER | mark.scheer@niagara-gazette.com Feb 23, 2024



Student members of the Native American Club at Niagara Falls High School, shown here with their teacher, Jessica Forgette (second from left), attended Wednesday's meeting of the Niagara Falls City Council where they urged lawmakers to approve the historic preservation commission's proposed local landmark designation for the Turtle.

Contributed photo



Cherrish Beals, owner of the Marshall House bed and breakfast in the City of Niagara Falls, snapped this photo of supporters of preserving and reactivating the former Native American Center for the Living Arts building, commonly known as The Turtle. In the front row are several student members of the Native American Club at Niagara Falls High School who attended Wednesday's city council meeting to encourage lawmakers to approve a landmark designation for the Rainbow Boulevard building.

Photo contributed by Cherrish Beals

© Copyright 2024 Niagara Gazette 473 Third Street, Niagara Falls, NY | Terms of Use | Privacy Policy Powered by BLOX Content Management System from BLOX Digital.